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Communications sent home this week
• 17/02 Principal's first newsletter - Lent 2022
• 16/02 DP(P) to P&G SS&SF re mobile phones
• 15/02 Lower Five MTA Letter Feb 2022
• 15/02 Lower Sixth Letter Feb 2022
• 15/02 Upper Sixth Letter Feb 2022

Diary Dates

View all letters and bulletins sent home

Ladies’ College
The

Guernsey

Lent Term 2022

Theme for the month: This week we consider: 

Respect Respect for life
The week ahead . . .
We encourage all adults, Senior School & Sixth Form students to 
complete a LFT (Lateral Flow Test) on 28 February, 1 March & 2 March

Monday 28 February
10.30 - 10.50 Assembly: Remove to Upper Five
College Hall
10.30 - 10.50 Assembly: Sixth Form
Leaf Centre
18.00 - 19.00 Oxbridge & Medics/Vet Information 
Evening - Upper Five, Lower Sixth
Leaf Centre

Tuesday 1 March
Spanish Mock Orals: Upper Five
10.30 - 10.50 Assembly: Lower Five & Upper Five
College Hall
12.15 - 12.55 Cricket with Ben Ferbrache - All year groups 
Gym / Courts
12.45 - 13.00 House Pancake race
17.00 - 18.00 IGCSE Certificate Presentation
College Hall, drinks and canapés served in The Core.

Wednesday 2 March
Spanish Mock Orals: Upper Five
09.30 - 10.30 Dance
College Hall
10.30 - 10.50 House Meetings
16.30 - 19.30 Parents' Evening - Lower Sixth (online)

Thursday 3 March
World Book Day
Mufti Day in aid of Disasters Emergency Committee's 
Philippines Typhoon Appeal & Lunchtime Swishing Event 
in the Leaf Centre (Charities Committee)
German Mock Orals: Upper Five
Music Eisteddfod (until 12 March)
10.30 - 15.30 Assembly: Full College
18.00 - 19.30 Ladies' Networking Event
College Hall & The Core. More information & to book 
please visit: www.tlcgsy.gg/LNE

Friday 4 March
German Mock Orals: Upper Five
10.30 - 10.50 Assembly: Remove to Upper Four
College Hall

Saturday 5 March
10.00 - 14.00 GCSE and A-level Art/Photography students
Art 1 & Art 2
08.15 - 12.30 Entrance Assessments (Year 6 and Year 5)
College Hall

Facebook pictures of the week:
The students were delighted to be asked to line the streets of St Peter Port on 
Wednesday morning to welcome Lieutenant General Richard Cripwell CB, CBE 
to his installation service as the new Lieutenant Governor and 
Commander-in-Chief of the Bailiwick. 

Upper Sixth student Cadet, Sergeant Ellie Dufty, bore the Guernsey and Union 
Standards, along with other CCF cadets.

We encourage all adults, Senior School & 
Sixth Form students to:
• Complete a LFT (Lateral Flow Test) twice a week 

(Tuesday & Thursday morning suggested)

• Wear a face covering when moving 
around corridors
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